
Creating state-of-the-art 
recreation facilities for our community

Cintra 
Park  
Netball Amenities Upgrade



I am pleased to announce that the City of Canada Bay 
will soon begin work on the Cintra Park Netball Amenities 
Upgrade. This project will help deliver a fi t for purpose 
amenities building to support the growth of netball in 
our area and provide upgraded facilities for our local 
community to enjoy.

Cintra Park is a well-established netball facility in our area. 
Inner Western Suburbs Netball Association (IWSNA) have 
been using the courts since 1966. The IWSNA has over 
3,600 members and has been experiencing year on year 
growth of approximately 5%. 

Project plans include extending the existing 
building, incorporating the following key features:
• New canteen
• Outdoor covered barbecue space
• Covered spectator areas
• Re-purposed internal meeting room, 

offi ce and administration spaces
• Change rooms
• Medical room
• Store rooms
• Showering facilities.

The $1.6 million project is jointly funded by the City of 
Canada Bay ($0.4 million) and the Federal Government 
($1.2 million) as part of the Community Development 
Grants (CDG) programme.

Construction is scheduled to commence in early September 
2019 with the facilities to be reopened in April 2020. 

Mayor Angelo Tsirekas

More information  
W: bit.ly/cintrapark  P: 9911 6555 
E: council@canadabay.nsw.gov.au  


